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Dear Parents,

[t's time to get our choir rehearsing again! Please urge your students who show interest in
singing to consider participating this year. New singers are always welcome!
Simply fill out the attached permission slip and send it in at the first rehearsal.

Students in grades 3-8 are invited and encouraged to join the choir. They will assist in leading
music at Masses all year and perform at the Christmas concert this December.

Rehearsals are usually on Fridays and take place from 2:30-3:15pm. You can pick children up at
the door near the music room at 3:15.

Questions? Email is best!
-Jen Bernard
jbernard@monsignorclarkeschool.org

2016 Choir Schedule:

Rehearsal: THURSDAY, October 13th (note change of weekday)
Mass: Friday, October 14th

Rehearsal: Friday, October 28th
Mass: Tuesday, November 1st, Feast of All Saints

Rehearsal: Friday, November 18th
Mass: Tuesday, November 22nd

Rehearsal: Friday, December 2nd
Mass: Thursday, December 8th, Feast of the Immaculate Conception

Rehearsal: Friday, December 9th
Concert: Thursday, December 15th
**2017's schedule will come later!!**

Permission to Participate in Choir (Please detach and return at first practice)

Student Name: Grade:

Parent Signature:




